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This Week…..
This week the children have been writing
animal riddles. They enjoyed writing clues
about each animal and have written some

super sentences. We are very proud of them!

In maths we have been learning all about the
number 6 this week. We have been exploring
this number and finding lots of ways to make
6. Ask your child to show you a way to make

6 with their toys at home!

This week the children have been learning all
about ‘Henri Rousseau.’ They have been
creating their own jungle paintings for

display. We have also explored collage too.
We are excited to put these up on display!

Friend of the Week
Bluebells – Poppy Wilkinson
Daffodils – Amelia Perrin Murney

The children will also be baking bread
tasting the delicacy of apples and honey.

Please inform your child’s class teacher of
any allergies.

On Thursday the Company Mad Science are
coming into school to work with all of the
children and carry out some exciting
experiments.

Magical Moment:

Upcoming Dates

Thursday 6th February – Beatles Day
Wednesday 12th February – 2.30pm Family

storytelling RD
Thursday 13th February - 2.30pm Family

storytelling RD

Story of the week

Phonic Demo Lessons
Thank you to all those parents who
attended the phonic lesson. We hope you
found it useful. The website we showed
you was:
www.phonicsplay.co.uk

Beatles Day

Please could we ask for any empty (and washed)
butter containers, bottles, pringle tubes, kitchen
roll tubes, tissue boxes etc. We are going to be
making our own musical instruments. Thanks.


